
1

Raynor, Christopher

From: jim.wilson4@sympatico.ca
Sent: Sunday, November 1, 2020 11:22 AM
To: Raynor, Christopher
Cc: 'Don Hamilton'; dwilson94@bell.net
Subject: Special Council Meeting November 1, 2020  - 9:00

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you 
believe this may be a phishing email, forward it to isitsafe@york.ca then delete it from your inbox. If you think you may have clicked on a phishing 
link, report it to the IT Service Desk, ext. 71111, and notify your supervisor immediately. 

Good Morning Christopher: 
 
Earlier this morning, Don Hamilton forwarded a note to me suggesting that it would be helpful if I shared my thoughts 
related to re-opening fitness facilities in Markham.   
 
I have been a resident of Markham for over forty years.  Competitive sports and fitness have been an important element 
of my health and well-being through out my life.  
 
If you have any additional input which I should consider, in advance of the meeting, then please pass it along.  
 
I look forward to providing thoughtful input at your session. 
 
Stay safe. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jim  
 
James G. Wilson, CPA, CMA, CA 
94 Longwater Chase, Unionville, 
ON L3R 4B1. 
 
Tel:  905 470 0298 
Cell: 416 806 2973 
 


